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In its June 27, 2025 letter to the Board Re. Quarterly Update — Items Impacting the Delay of
Hydro’s Next GRA, Hydro indicated it is now preparing to file its next GRA in the first quarter of
2026.

Please provide the expected test years upon which Hydro intends to base its next GRA filing.

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro is preparing its evidence based on a 2027 test year for its

upcoming general rate application.



